
         

Work Notice 

Upper East Side-Gas Upgrade 

Friday, July 28, 2017 

Con Edison will be upgrading the gas system in your area. Beginning Monday, July 31, we will be 

working at the following location for approximately 10 weeks: 

 Park Avenue (west side) between East 77
th

 and East 80
th

 streets 

o  Monday to Friday (9 a.m. to 3 p.m.); Saturday (8 a.m. to 7 p.m.) 

 

What to expect 

 Noise 

 Limited street parking 

 Temporary lane closures 

Your gas service will not be affected. We apologize for any inconvenience this work may cause 

and updates will be provided as necessary. 

Contact us 

ManhattanRCA@conEd.com 

mailto:ManhattanRCA@conEd.com

